
 
 

To: Jessica Cattelino, Chair, Academic Senate 

 

From: Sandra Graham, Chair, Committee on Privilege and Tenure 

 

CC: Andrea M. Kasko, Vice Chair/Chair-Elect, Academic Senate 

Shane White, Immediate Past Chair, Academic Senate 

April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate 

Marian M. Olivas, Principal Policy Analyst, Academic Senate 

Members of the Committee on Privilege and Tenure 

 

Date: May 4, 2023 

 

Re:  Clery Act Policy – Campus Safety and Security Reporting 

 

 

As part of an informational/asynchronous review, the Committee on Privilege and Tenure reviewed the 

recommendation to make permanent the UCOP Policy “Interim Clery Act Policy – Campus Safety and 

Security Reporting.” The changes appear to be required by law and do not seem to have encountered 

any concerns during the months it was in place. Clarity about what resources are confidential appears to 

support the rights of faculty and other community members. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 

to contact me at graham@gseis.ucla.edu  or via the Committee’s analyst, Marian Olivas, at 

molivas@senate.ucla.edu. 
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